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In a Nutshell – Fresno County

Footer text

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Houston Wilson (Tree Crop IPM Specialist @ Kearney Ag. Center) is looking to sample leaffooted bugs (LFB) from infested almond orchards across the San Joaquin Valley this March/April. This is part of a study to better understand seasonal movement of LFB from overwintering aggregations into orchards, as well as identify previous host plants via gut-content analysis. Orchard surveys will consist of weekly canopy sampling to collect LFB adults between March 15 - May 1. Participating growers will receive weekly LFB counts for their orchards. If you'd be willing to let this group sample LFB in your orchard, please contact Wilson Lab graduate students Rob Straser (rstra005@ucr.edu) and Dani Evans (deevans@ucr.edu)
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